
 
 

 

F r i d a y  2 n d  D e c e m b e r  3 . 1 5 - 4 . 3 0 p m  

Boxgrove Christmas Fair 

There will be a Christmas Fair held at school on the following date and we would love for as 

many people as possible to come! Please bring your spare change to help support the 

school. 

There will be the following stalls: 

 Tombola  

 Christmas lollypop game 

 Guess the name and win the toy 

 Guess the amount of sweets in the jar 

 

PLEASE HELP! 

We are desperate for help running these stalls. Becca and Amy are only able to run one stall each, so we need 

at least 5 or 6 more adults to help support with other activities. If we do not have enough support, the fair 

will not be able to go ahead. If you are able to help in any way, please speak to Becca or Amy ASAP.  

Thank you for your support as always. 


